




Performance Review Process Survey

Goal: Hear staff and manager perspectives on the updates to 
the 2023 performance review process and collect input on 
possible future updates to the performance review process.

Survey development
Work group of 7 Staff Senate members and 3 VCU HR staff collaborated on draft survey

Staff Senate and HR leadership met to refine and confirm final survey questions

Survey distribution & response
Survey period was April 19 - May 2 (two weeks); communications sent on April 19 and 30

2,466 individuals received the survey (VCU Classified and University and Academic 
Professionals who participated in both the 2022 and 2023 performance review process, 
excluding senior leadership)

Survey response rate: 37.71% (930 individual responses)









Communications

Received initial notice?

Yes
51%

Not Sure
39% No

10%

Received notification of changes?

Not Sure
55%

Yes
23% No

22%





Next Steps

Maintain changes made to the 2023 performance 
review process

Logistical process improvements
Address administrative & timing challenges with Exceptional rating form

Communications improvements:
Leverage HR website and TelegRAM announcements to provide timely notifications 
of any future changes to the performance review process

HR Professionals will be directed to share information, with additional layers of 
support and reinforcement (VCU HR to provide draft message examples, timely 
communication of information included in Quality Assurance process)


